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3rd May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s), 
 
OFSTED Inspection Report at Sheldon School 
 
Following the visit of Ofsted on 12th and 13th March 2024, I am delighted to be able to share with you the 
report that has now been written and accompanies this letter. 
 
We are very pleased to say that, as usual, our students and staff were a credit to our school and community. 
The school has been graded ‘Good’ in every area, and this is a reflection of the hard work and commitment 
of all our staff members since the last inspection. 
 
I would like to thank you as parent/ carers for your support since my arrival in September; it is this partnership 
that is key to continual improvement. The report highlights that the school is on a journey and the leadership 
team, governors and staff will continue to work tirelessly for the young people here to ensure that they get 
the best education possible.  
 
Finally, please thank your child for their behaviour and attitude during the inspection, which is positively 
commented upon in the report.  
 
Ofsted reports provide a snapshot in time and I know that there is still work to be done here at Sheldon, but 
I am very much looking forward to doing it.  
 

 
Your faithfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Lynch 
Headteacher 
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